
 

 

 

 
 

             From This . . .        To This!                                                                          

                  
  

                 Many Thanks for a Job Well Done!!! 
 

Many, many thanks to all of the volunteers who worked hard to prep for and finish off the 

Kinsmen Courts from start to finish.  Even with Don's help with his skid steer & mini 

excavator,  there were many sore body parts, some cuts and blisters to tend to, but 

hopefully the pain was worth the gain for all.   We are incredibly proud of all the 

volunteers and so fortunate to have such a fine pickleball facility.   

 

Some finishing touches have been added to the courts – the ball holders made by Tom 

Kennelly, the paddle holders made by Don Morrison and the refurbished benches  by Dick 

Robinson. A huge thank you to Tom, Don & Dick! 

 

      

 

 

                 

 

 

June Newsletter 

Grand Opening  

Postponed because  

of  Covid 19 

 

CPC will continue to 

operate under current 

posted Guidelines 

 



 

  

           

 

 

The club is in contact with the City of Cranbrook on sport restrictions, and as soon as further 

restrictions are lifted, the club is ready to instate a Court Schedule for club play.   

 

In the meantme, if you are a pleyer new to the club and having difficulty finding members to 

play with, we strongly advise you to use the Partner Search option in HoldMyCourt and enter 

your name in Court 1 or Court 2 whenever you want to play.  If one other player signs up on 

the same court, you can play singles or practise …it's a start! 

 

Time 

Court 
1 

Player 
1 

Court 
1 

Player 
2 

Court 
1 

Player 
3 

Court 
1 

Player 
4 

Court 
2 

Player 
1 

Court 
2 

Player 
2 

Court 
2 

Player 
3 

Court 
2 

Player 
4 

Court 
3 

Player 
1 

Court 
3 

Player 
2 

Court 
3 

Player 
3 

Court 
3 

Player 
4 

Court 
4 

Player 
1 

Court 
4 

Player 
2 

Court 
4 

Player 
3 

Court 
4 

Player 
4 

8:30                                 

9:30 Thea Jane             Jake Steve   Bill Jill     Fran 

10:30 Thea Jane             Jake Steve   Bill Jill     Fran 

11:30                                 

 Enter your name as Player 3 or 4 to make a group on Court 1  Do not enter your name in any blank space on Courts 3 to 8 unless 

 or enter your name on Court 2 as Player 1 to start a new group. 1 of the names on that court  has invited you to play with their group. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Horizons for Seniors Program:  Thanks to Andy Schmaltz who appiled for a 

grant on behalf of CPC, $4975 was received and used to purchase the following:  

20 paddles for lessons, 350 balls, a Pickelball Tutor Ball Machine, a 10' portable 

net and a Message Board. 

 

 

 

 

It is not an ideal situation playing pickleball with Covid 

restrictions, but we should consider ourselves lucky as some 

clubs in BC have chosen not to open at all 



 

 

 

 

 


